Dear Parents/Carers,

To continue the successful provision of Pupil Premium children in Sacred Heart CVA we are going to allocate a cash amount of £50 to your child. This money is to be spent on resources to help your child’s progress. There will be a list of resources for your child to choose from and we will not allocate the money without you agreeing to what they have picked.
To sign up for this opportunity there will be a designated Pupil Premium stand at next weeks Parent’s Evening.  We just need you to sign up for this when you attend your child/children’s appointment.
Parents are a child’s primary educators and we hope that this will make learning to be an easier process at home and therefore improve the confidence of your child. We also hope that because your child is taking ownership of what is bought that this will increase their interest in challenging themselves.
We look forward to seeing you at the Parent’s Evening and feel free to ask any questions at the Pupil Premium stand.

Best wishes,
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